THE LUKAS COMMUNITY

ACTIVELY SEEKING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

After nearly twenty-five years serving as the Lukas Community’s
Executive Director, it has nearly come time for me to retire. We are now
actively seeking qualified candidates to assume this position. If you are
interested in taking on such a responsibility, please consider the attached job
description.

We would wish to have the position filled before the end of this year, and
as the job description 1indicates, by someone with experience in
anthroposophic social services management. Although not a requirement, we
would also hope for a ten-year intentional commitment.

In addition to considering independent applications for the Executive
Director position, we would also consider having a couple join us in residence,
one assuming the position of Executive Director, the other responsible for the
management of one of our households whilst participating in our ongoing
programs. Indeed, this would be our ideal picture, insuring an intimate
relationship with the ongoing work, and with the other houseparent staff and
volunteers.

Please check out our website, and should you be interested in pursuing
this opportunity, please mail or e-mail your resume(s) to the address below.
Should you have questions about the position(s), do not hesitate to contact
me.

Yours Sincerely,

O

Dawvid Spears
Executive Director

P.O. Box 137, Temple, NH 03084 * Ilukas@monad.net * tel.603-878-4796
lukascommunity.org






